
2023-2024 Gifted and Talented Program
The Referral window is now open for our Gifted and Talented Program.
If you would like to nominate your child for this program, please follow

the link below.

Parent Referral

https://forms.gle/oim77EdnJ7v9z9uD9

The referral window will close on Fri., October 31, 2023 @4:00 pm.
If your student is already identified as Gifted & Talented with Priority

Charter Schools you do not need to nominate them again.

You can also find more information about the Priority Charter Schools
Gifted Program at the link below.

https://prioritycharterschools.org/special-programs/

https://forms.gle/oim77EdnJ7v9z9uD9
https://prioritycharterschools.org/special-programs/

